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Warren County Mourns Loss of Employee

(WHITE TOWNSHIP, NJ — June 11, 2019) — Warren County government is mourning
the loss of employee Wayne Vaccaro, who was fatally injured Saturday in a motorcycle accident
in Mansfield Township, NJ.

Mr. Vaccaro was hired by Warren County on Nov. 2, 2006, and was promoted on Nov.
29, 2018 to serve as Supervisor of the Oxford Garage in the county Department of Public Works,
Division of Roads.

Mr. Vaccaro served Warren County with honor and distinction. We are saddened by this
tragic loss, and join in mourning with his family, friends and co-workers.

“He was extremely dedicated,” said Division of Roads Supervisor John Tate. Although
Mr. Vaccaro was assigned to the Belvidere and the Oxford sections of the division, “He was
willing to help anybody in any section of the county, even if it wasn’t his area.” Tate added.

Tate recalled that Mr. Vaccaro “had a good sense of humor,” adding, “Even if he was
upset, he always had something to say that was humorous.”

He will be greatly missed by all his co-workers.
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